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From: 	 Mills, Cheryl D <MillsCD@state.gov> 

Sent: 	 Monday, May 11, 2009 11:19 AM 
To: 
Subject: 	 FW: Request to see the Secretary, the Deputies and Undersecretary Burns 

FYI 

From: Boucher, Richard A 
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2009 10:12 AM 
To: Macmanus, Joseph E; Crocker, Bathsheba N; Russell, Daniel A; Campbell, Piper A 
Cc: McLean, Lori A; Mills, Cheryl D; S_SpecialAssistants; Coleman, Claire L; Rana, Gautam A; West, Thomas; Smith, 

, Daniel B; Richard, Dona F 
Subject: Request to see the Secretary, the Deputies and Undersecretary Burns 

As most of you know, this will be my last week as Assistant Secretary for South and Central Asia. After three years in this 
job and an able successor about to have his hearing, I'm glad to move on. Before I slip out, I would like to stop by and 
exchange a few thoughts with the Principals. These can be short chats, a few words and a goodbye handshake. 

I'm in the office all this week, and will be back with more time the week of May 26-29 to clean up and check out. Dona 
Richard, my OMS, can fix the times. 

Thanks for your help in setting some meetings up for me, if there is time on your bosses' schedules. 

Richard 
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